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2025 COPS & KIDS EVENT 
The Green Bay Fraternal Order of Police Lodge #2 is proud to announce our 2025 “Cops and Kids” Holiday Event. 

This event will take place in December at the three Green Bay area Walmarts. 

 
The program is designed to unite Officers, Deputies, and Public Safety employees with less fortunate children for a 

special day of shopping. Children and families will be carefully selected by a committee of local law enforcement 

officers to reach those most in need. Approximately $200 will be spent on each child to purchase gifts for themselves 

and their families, giving these kids the unique opportunity to give back to their family. Each child will be made sure 

to have the basic necessities like shoes, warm clothes, basic hygiene needs, and of course a few toys for under the 

tree. Our goal is to sponsor as many children as possible through the support of donations from citizens and businesses 

in Green Bay, Ashwaubenon, Bellevue, De Pere, Hobart, Howard, and Suamico. Contributions directly benefit the 

“Cops and Kids” program but can also be used at the Green Bay F.O.P.'s discretion for other community programs, 

as appropriate. 

 
We know that as a society, we must do all we can to support the less fortunate, especially the children. Our goal is to 

not only financially help these children, but to let them know they have someone to turn to when faced with a potential 

crisis. 

 
The Green Bay Fraternal Order of Police Lodge #2 believes that we will make a difference in the lives of our children 

and families of the Green Bay area and surrounding communities. We are grateful for your consideration and support 

for this event as we strive to help the community. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

  TO DONATE 

Randy G. Winkler 

Treasurer 

Green Bay Fraternal Order of Police Lodge #2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information, please visit our website: GREENBAYFOP2.ORG 
 

**THE GREEN BAY F.O.P. LODGE #2 DOES NOT SHARE DONOR INFORMATION WITH ANYONE** 


